
Reference: 2024-034 
 

Thank you for your email in which you requested the following information under the Freedom of Information 

Act 2000 (FOIA):  

 

Please could you provide the following information covering the last 24 months, or the most recent 

24-month period recorded: 

 

1. Has the department used agencies to recruit temporary/contractor staff? Please provide a 

breakdown of your answer to question 1, splitting the spend by job title/specialism. 

2. Has the department used agencies to recruit permanent staff? Please provide a breakdown of 

your answer to question 2, splitting the spend by job title/specialism. 

3. What frameworks do you have access to when hiring temporary/contractor staff? 

4. What frameworks do you have access to when hiring permanent staff? 

5. What recruitment managed services do you have in place for hiring temporary/contractor 

staff? 

6. What recruitment managed services do you have in place for hiring permanent staff? 

7. The contact name and contract details the person responsible for dealing with 

temporary/contractor recruitment? 

8. The contact name and contact details of the person responsible for dealing with permanent 

recruitment? 

 

Response   

Please see below our response to your questions in the order asked. You may also find it helpful to check 

Contract Finder: Contracts Finder - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 

Question 1 

Yes, we have used agencies to recruit temporary/contractor staff from May 2022-2024 (24 months).  

 

We do not hold information in the format request (i.e. against job title/specialism).   

 

Question 2 

Yes, we have used agencies to recruit permanent staff from May 2022-2024 (24 months).  

 

We do not hold information in the format request (i.e. against job title/specialism). 

 

Question 3 

RM6277 

 

Question 4 

RM6229 

 

Question 5 & 6 

The SFO does not hold responsive information in the format you have requested. 

 

Question 7 & 8 

humanresources@sfo.gov.uk 

 

  

https://www.gov.uk/contracts-finder
mailto:humanresources@sfo.gov.uk

